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Schola: Thursdays after 6 PM Mass 
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BULLETIN WEEK 14 

2016               

Liturgical Calendar and Mass Intentions 

Sun. Apr 10 Second Sunday after Easter (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:00 am 
Pro Populo 

Al & Ann Diem 

Mon. Apr 11 St. Leo the Great, Pope & Confessor (3
rd

 cl.) 

7:15 am Nycole Richards 

Tues. Apr 12 Votive Mass of the Angels  (4
th

 cl.)  

7:15 am Nycole Richards 

Wed. Apr 13 St. Hermenegild, Martyr (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm Nycole Richards 

Thurs. Apr 14 St. Justin, Martyr (3
rd

 cl.)  

6:00 pm Monica Richards 

Fri. April 15  Votive Mass of the Sacred Heart (4
th

 cl.) 

6:00 pm   Monica Richards 

Sat. April 16 Our Lady on Saturday (4
th

 cl.) 

8:00 am  Monica Richards 

Sun. April 17 Third Sunday after Easter  (2
nd

 cl.) 

  7:00 am  

11:00 am  
Pro Populo  

Dorothy Mirabella 

 

WELCOME visitors! St. Edmund Campion missals/hymnals are available 

in the back of the church. At the traditional Mass, Holy Communion is 

received on the tongue, and kneeling, if possible. There no need to respond 

‘Amen’. Chapel veils to borrow are available in the foyer of the church. If 

you would like to register to join the community, fill out a census form, 

found on the table in the back of the church, and turn in to Fr. Magiera. 

 

By the Numbers For the Week of March 27, 2016  

Sunday Mass Attendance:  12:00 am: 64  7:00 am: 25  11:00 am:114 

Total attendance: 203 

Sun. Collections:   Reg: $2,237.01      Building: $1,809.37 

Holy Thursday Collection: $262.26      Good Friday: $152.00 

Holy Name Society: $101.00 

Total Deposit: $4,561.64 

Daily Mass attendance for week: 47 

Confessions for week: 26 

 



Propers for Today’s Mass: The Propers for the Second Sunday after Easter can 

be found on page 272 of the Campion Missal/Hymnal. 

 

Child Abuse Prevention Month: April is Child Abuse Prevention Month. There 

is a flyer posted on our bulletin board with information on “25 WAYS TO Make 

Kids Safer” by the BeHereForKids.org. Our children are hated by Satan for their 

innocence and purity. As parents we must protect our children from both physical 

and spiritual dangers. 

 

Holy Name Society members will meet on Wednesday April 20 at 6:00 pm for 

Mass and Benediction. After Mass a meal and business meeting will be held in the 

Marion Room. 

 

Hand Maids of the Lord will clean church on April 30 after the 8:00 am Mass. 

 

12 Day Pilgrimage to Shrines of Mexico: Fr. Joe Arledge, Pastor at St. Peter 

Church in Woodward, OK will be the Spiritual Director for a 12 day pilgrimage to 

Mexico from July 25 to Aug 5, 2016. For more details see flyer posted on our 

bulletin board at the back of church. 

 

Camp Subiaco: A camp for boys ages 9-13 organized and operated by Subiaco 

Academy Alumni and fathers of campers with the monks of Subiaco Academy. It 

will be held in two sessions: June 19-25 or June 26- July 2. Register online at 

www.campsubiaco.org or call 479-934-1003. (Posted on bulletin board) 

 

Pilgrimage to France: Fr. Greg Hart will lead a pilgrimage to France from Sept. 

19 to 30, 2016. Among sites visited are: Lourdes, Cluny Abbey, Cathedral of 

Chartres, Lisieux, the Normandy Beaches, Notre Dame Cathedral and others. See 

bulletin board for more information. 

 

Please Remember these Prayer Intentions: 

For the living: June Gardner (health), Gary Crouch (health), Members of the 

Kozlowski families, Jolanta Widuch, Diane D. Wolfe (full recovery), Linda Barry 

(health), Crawford Family, Peter Orlowski Family, Penny Witter (health), Gail 

Demerest (health), Eric Couron Family (Special Intention). 

 

And for the dead: John Andrew Makovec, Sue Whitehead, Janet Sorrels, David 

Crockett, Shawn Trusty, Donald Greer, Gail Brooks, Patrick W. Kordsmeier, Scott 

Shiplett, James Steven Moore, Vergie Crimmins, Bill Barry, John Tully, Ron 
Prince, Lenora Price, Dorothy Lochner, Myrtle Powers, Gregory Backus, Billy-Joe 

Campbell, James Honeycutt, Sandra Friedl, Isadore L. Sonnier, John Farrel, Jean 

Murry, Bonnie McDonald, Marie Honeycutt, Catherine Sparks, Carolyn Bruich, 

Earl Bradberry, Fr. Venantius Preske, Joseph Max Bulmanski, Justice Antonin 

Scalia. 

http://www.campsubiaco.org/


Dear Community Members, 

 

Gosh!  Here we go again.  Why doesn’t time ever slow down instead of 

speed up.  Regardless of whether you read this Wednesday evening, 4/6 or 

Sunday, 4/10 it’s already two weeks into the Easter Season. 

 

Last weekend was a great treat for us, I’m sure you’ll agree.  We were 

actually able to have a Solemn Mass on Divine Mercy Sunday!  Usually, 

such liturgical banquets are reserved to Holy Week or, on very rare 

occasions, a First Class Feast here or there.  Not only was our Low Sunday 

Mass solemn, but we had one of our own as the deacon, Rev. Mr. Edward 

Brodsky. 

 

Both Father Orlowski agreed that last Sunday’s Solemn Mass was the 

easiest, breeziest Solemn Masses we had experienced in several years.  We 

both knew that Deacon Brodsky would do his part to perfection.  And that 

he did indeed.  This also speaks very well of our excellent server corps.  

They all performed quite admirably.  They certainly know Solemn Mass 

very well now.  Perhaps future rehearsals will be shorter and less frequent – 

at least as far as Solemn Masses go, anyway. 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that Deacon Brodsky will be 

back with us on Sunday, 12 June.  He will be honoring us with one of his 

“first” Masses.  Baby priests can get away with several “first” big Masses 

following ordination.  I only had one, but it was huge, I tell you.  One was 

enough.  Anyway, back on track.  As it happens, 12 June is our normal 

second Sunday brunch day.  But this will be special in that it will also serve 

as Father Brodsky’s reception. 

 

Every so often we experience Sundays that have special names.  Last 

Sunday had no fewer than five: “Low” Sunday, Divine Mercy Sunday, The 

Octave of Easter, Dominica in Albis and “Quasimodo” Sunday.  This 

Sunday is traditionally known as Good Shepherd Sunday. 

 

April, apart from the transferred Feast of the Annunciation last Monday, is a 

rather calm month for us.  But, get ready.  May and June will be anything 

but calm.  May 29 is the External Solemnity of Corpus Christi with First 

Communions and Procession.  Think ahead to June when, once again, Graf 

Ernst und Gräfin Shanela von Cavin will host our Patronal Feast at their 

estate on 24 June.  Such a wonderful, full liturgical life we have here, my 

children and my friends. 

Father Magiera 


